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Key Dates
● Monday 3rd- Friday 

14th April: Easter 
Holidays

● Monday 17th April: 
INSET DAY - School 
closed

● Friday 21st April: Eid 
Day - School closed

● Monday 1st May: Bank 
Holiday 

● Monday 8th May: Bank 
Holiday 

● Monday 8th May - 
Friday 10th May: SATS 
Week

● Monday 15th May: 
INSET DAY

● Thursday 18th May: 
Parent workshop - 
Substance Abuse

● Wednesday 24th May: 
Year 3 Gorsefield Trip

● Monday 29th May - 
Friday 2nd June: Half 
Term 

● Monday 5th June: All 
pupils return to school

● Monday 5th June: 
Sports Day (Y1-Y6)

● Thursday 8th June: 
Parent Workshop - 
County Lines

● Wednesday 21st June: 
Going to Work Day

● Thursday 22nd June: 
Class Photos

● Monday 19th - Friday 
23rd June: Be Healthy 
Week

Dear Parents & Carers,

What a busy final week of the spring term at Bygrove! 

The week started with an exciting visit from Earth Watch & 
LEGO who are helping the children to design nature 
areas in the playground. Please keep your eyes peeled 
for a new installation which is coming soon….

Year 2 also ventured out to London Zoo this week & had 
a great time learning about all the different animals. 

On Wednesday, our brilliant Year 4 children dazzled the 
audience at the Greenwich Theatre with their 
mesmerising performance of A Midsummer Night’s 
Dream as part of the Shakespeare Schools Festival. The 
audience were blown away with their confident, 
thoughtful & humorous performance. We are very proud 
of how hard the children have worked this term to learn 
their lines & stage directions. I am also very grateful to our 
incredible staff, particularly Jen & the Year 4 team who 
have worked tirelessly to prepare the children for their big 
night. Thank you to all the parents who came along to 
support on the evening too. It was a fantastic community 
event!

We wish you all a restful break & look forward to seeing 
you on Tuesday 18th April for the start of the summer 
term. 

Best wishes, 

Fiona

http://www.bygrove.org.uk


Stars of the week

Y1: Farha

Y2: Liyana

Y3: Arwin, Adam & 
Is-haaq

Y4: All of year 4 

Dining Hall Helper of 
The Week:

This week: 

Y3- Mahad- well done!

Spaces for April 2023 until July 2023 are 
now available!

  To sign up, please log on to your ParentPay accounts. Each club 
space is offered on a first come, first served basis.

Please contact the School Office for help with ParentPay.

Monday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Music Production Years 2 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 20 spaces remaining

Football Club Nursery - Y3 3:45 - 4:45 15 spaces remaining

Tuesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Multi-Sports Club Years 3 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 20 spaces remaining

Wednesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Football Club Years 4 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 19 spaces remaining

Thursday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Cycling/Scooting Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 15 spaces remaining

Friday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Computing Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 15 spaces remaining

Volleyball Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 20 spaces remaining

After School Clubs - 
Summer 2023

Each club costs £15.00 
for the term. Breakfast 
club will cost £1.00 per 
day and Ad-Hoc Club 
House sessions will cost 
£1.50 per day.

If you would like to 
make any changes 
with the club you 
have purchased, 
please let the office 
know by Monday 8th 
May 2023.



Parent Workshop 

All parents are welcome 
to attend these 

workshops. It will start 
from 9:30 in the Family 

Learning Room. 
The workshops will be 

about: 
Substance Abuse  -  

18.05.2023
County Lines - 08.06.2023

When you update your contact 
information (mobile number/ email) via 

the school office, you also need to make 
the changes on your ParentPay 

account? 

Please login via 
https://www.parentpay.com to check 
that your ParentPay account has the 

most up-to-date information.

Contact the school office for any support 
with ParentPay.

Explorers 
Certificates

Year 1: Arafat & Zayna
Year 2: Tarique, 
Tayeba & Kosi
Year 3: Yahya, 
Mohammed 7 

Humaira
Year 4: Yusuf
Year 6: Evie

https://www.parentpay.com


Autism Awareness Day!

On Friday the children were invited to ‘Wear Colour & Be You!’ 
as part of our learning around celebrating everyone for who 

they are. Autism Awareness Day is on Sunday 2nd April.

There are lots of activities & ideas for how you can learn 
more about autism as a family. Here are just a few ideas:



Well Done!

These are some of our children who have achieved 100% 
attendance from the 3rd January until today!

Well done to them all! 



Feathered Friends

We had some visitors this week in our science 
garden. Two ducks came to spend time in our 

pond & we hope they will visit again!

Reception

The Easter Bunny has 
been in Reception! This 
week the children have 
been learning all about 
Easter. They made some 
Easter Rice Cakes but 
something was missing 
from the top… Luckily the 
Easter Bunny came just in 
time to top their cakes 
with a treat! 



Forest School

xReception have been enjoying their time at forest 
school this week. They have been planting different 
vegetable seeds, splashing around in the mud and 

having lots of fun with their friends.



Nursery Easter Hunt

This week the Easter 
Bunny came to forest 
school! The children 
worked in teams to fill up 
their baskets full of 
delicious eggs. If anyone 
spots the Easter Bunny 
hopping about, please 
say a big thank you from 
Nursery! 

Year 3 

Year 3 were delighted to 
receive book bundles from 
the Children's Book Project.
Thank You!



Year 3

This week  in computing, 
Year 3 continued with 
their gaming unit. In this 
lesson, we explored the 
features of a game 
creating programme 
called 2DIY3D on Purple 
Mash. The children 
worked hard on creating 
games that had an equal 
balance of fun and 
challenge using triggers 
and events. 



Year 2 & 4 Earth Watch

We have been offered the fantastic opportunity to be the first school to take part in 
the Green Earth Schools project with Earth Watch & LEGO.

Year 2 & Year 4 took part in a workshop to design a new nature area in the 
playground & they used LEGO to create their plans. Next, they will get to install their 
creation! Thank you so much to Earth Watch for bringing nature to our playground!





Cricket Coaching 
Programme

If your child is the age of 
4 to 7 and would like to 
join the cricket coaching 
programme, all you 
have to do is book a 
place for them. 

It will be held at Stepney 
Green School from 
Monday - Friday. 



Easter in Victoria 
Park 

There will be a variety of 
activities available 
throughout the Easter 
holidays, where you can 
take your children to 
have fun.

Check the dates, times 
and locations for 
different activities. 

Family Fun!

Tips and ideas to help 
your child develop their 
phonics skills. 



Swimming Lessons

If you want to improve 
your child’s water 
confidence and learn 
how to swim, you can get 
50% off swimming lessons 
for our pupils outside of 
school time.



Easter Holiday Club

Clubs available if you 
want to keep your 
children entertained 
during the Easter holiday. 
Clubs available: 

- Trampolining 
- Football
- Swimming 
- Arts & Crafts
- Under 8 indoor 

adventure 
playground

From 3rd - 13th April (5-16 
years) 

£21.20 per day. 

From more information 
visit the BETTER website. 
https://www.better.org.uk
/

Easter Junior Short 
Courses

Easter Junior Short 
Courses are running 
between 3rd-7th and 
10-14th April

Different courses 
available: 

- Athletics 
- Trampolining 
- Gymnastics
- Football 

For more information 
please visit the 
website 
www.betterlessons.or
g.uk

https://www.better.org.uk/
https://www.better.org.uk/
http://www.betterlessons.org.uk
http://www.betterlessons.org.uk
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Hall Hire 

Price: £45 per hour
£50 deposit required at booking and only refundable after 

the event.

Availability: Most weekends and weekdays in the school 
holidays up until 10pm.

Car Park Space: 6 cars maximum.

8 double tables with benches attached and 40 chairs. 
Playground use up until 8pm.

No alcohol allowed.

Please let us know if you would like to hire out the hall for 
birthdays, Mehndi parties, family gatherings, Eid parties 

and other events.

Contact Christina Maynard to arrange a viewing via 
admin@bygrove.org.uk or call 0207 538 4925

mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk

